
DERBY LITTLE LEAGUE 
 

PHOTO RELEASE FORM--2025 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 

Throughout the season, our players and coaches will be involved in 
many games, practices, activities and tournaments. Because we are 
proud of our kids, Derby Little League would like to provide local 
newspapers with information and pictures of our players performing on 
and off the field. Derby Little League will also possibly video some 
games for parents and other fans to see if they cannot make a game. 

Derby Little League also has a website where we will have schedules 
and information about our league, and we would like to include photos 
of our players and coaches in action. 

Check out our new website at www.derby little league.com for constant 
updates. 

 
Photograph & Video Release Form 

Yes, I give Derby Little League permission to use a photograph  
and/or  to  video  some  of  my  son/ daughters games 
during our 2024 season. 

No, I do not give permission for a photograph of my child to be 
published or to video some of his/her games. Cross out the X in the 
yes box if you check this box, otherwise just fill in and sign below. 

 
 
 
 

Signature of Parent/Guardian Date 

Player’s Name:    


